Planning Committee Update Sheet 7 October 2021

Item 6 –The Vineyard, Walton le Dale 
07/2020/00631/FUL

Addendum re Drawing Numbers to Condition 2 

The Environment Agency has confirmed that they have made a typo error in quoting one of the drawing numbers namely:

· Proposed Elevations and Illustrative Section, Drawing no 0003, Revision B,
dated 21 5 2021 

Should state 

· Proposed Elevations and Illustrative Section, Drawing no 0002, Revision C, 
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